
Introducing Solid Foods 
to Your  Baby 

This class answers common questions parents 
have about starting solids, with a focus on  

feeding babies from 6 to 12 months.  

These virtual sessions are held from 2-3 p.m.             
on the last Monday of each month.   

To register call Queen’s Family Health Team  
(613) 533-9300, Ext. 73052.


